
         
 
  
 

 
October 1st, 2011 

 
 
Dear Erin Deasy,  
 
 
 
Congratulations! You are the recipient of the first ever Pittsburgh Zoo & PPG Aquarium 
Conservation Leadership Award! Through your project educating students in your school and at 
the Pittsburgh Zoo about the importance of recycling cell phones, and through the action of 
holding a drive to collect phones to be recycled, you have proven yourself to be a true leader 
for conservation. We, at the Pittsburgh Zoo, are proud to support your pursuit of higher 
learning in the biological sciences, as we are confident you will become a leader in your 
university, future career, and in the community at large. Never forget that small actions can 
make a big impact in the world and that you have the power to positively influence the future 
of the planet.  
 
 
Congratulations Again! 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mandy Revak 
KidScience & Zoo U. Coordinator 
 
           
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



October 19th, 2012 
 
 
Dear Alissa Buck,  
 
 
 
Congratulations! You are the recipient of the 2012 Pittsburgh Zoo & PPG Aquarium 
Conservation Leadership Award! Through your project setting up nesting boxes for Eastern 
Bluebirds, and through the action of communicating with township authorities and joining the 
Bluebird Society of Pittsburgh, you have proven yourself to be a true leader for conservation. 
We, at the Pittsburgh Zoo, are proud to support your pursuit of higher learning in the biological 
sciences, as we are confident you will become a leader in your university, future career, and in 
the community at large. Never forget that small actions can make a big impact in the world and 
that you have the power to positively influence the future of the planet.  
 
 
Congratulations Again! 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mandy Revak 
KidScience & Zoo U. Coordinator 


